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State Subsidized Child Care And Development Services For Families Displaced

By Hurricane Katrina

Families displaced by Hurricane Katrina have come and are still coming to Long Beach and California. These families are in critical need of social services including quality, affordable child care and development services while they are seeking housing and employment to rebuild their lives.    

The Long Beach Community Improvement League (CIL), a nonprofit, community-based social service organization, serving the City of Long Beach for over 40 years, is opening its doors to these families and their most precious possessions, their young children.   

CIL’s executive director, Farah Naz Khaleghi, announced that effective immediately, the CIL will provide temporary child care and development services to these families at the CIL’s two facilities.  These services are fully subsidized and children will also receive free-of-charge three nutritious meals daily.  CIL services will be available five days a week, Monday-Friday, from 6: 30 am to 6:00 pm.

CIL will also provide referral to displaced families to appropriate local social service agencies to meet their needs for additional services such as housing, employment, and emergency food, medical, and mental health. 

The two CIL facilities are located at:  2222 Olive Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90806, and 2399 California Avenue, Signal Hill CA 90755.

For more information about the Long Beach Community Improvement League call or visit CIL website at www.lbcil.org
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